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January 23, 2025 
 
Nikie Gagnon 
Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
RE: Permit No. M-2004-044 – Tucson South Resource  
       Technical Revision Request 4 – Hydrologic Balance/Sediment Control 
 
Holcim is submitting a technical revision to the mining plan to include construction, maintenance, and 
monitoring of the sediment basin at Outfall 004.  Following the December 23, 2024 breach of the sediment 
basin, Holcim immediately reinforced the berms with approximately 500 tons of overburden.  The berms 
are wider, taller, and compacted than the previous berms.  Monitoring will occur daily when pumping is 
occurring.   
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me at 702-379-4623. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Wyatt R. Webster 
Environmental & Land Manager 
 
 


